
Welcome to Year 3 with Mrs Tucker and Mrs Fisher 

 Below you will find some useful information about Year 3. 
  

School starts at 8:45am entrance is via KS2 doors, top main school gate.  

Doors will open at 8:45 daily. 

School finishes at 3:15pm collection is via KS2 doors, top main school gate. However if you 

have younger siblings in KS1 arrangements can be made for your child to be dismissed to you 

from the KS1 playground.  

Parents are kindly asked to wait away from the classroom doors to enable us to safely dismiss 

children. 

  

Homework / Reading Books 

All children are to bring their reading book and reading diary into school every day. 

Homework is set on a Friday and is required to be completed by the following Friday. 

 

We ask that you read with your child regularly and write 

comments in their reading record.   

  

 
 

 

  

Year 3’s P.E days are Tuesday and Friday. Children are to come into school dressed in their P.E 

kits. 

 

,                                       White T-Shirt 

Black Shorts or Black Jogging bottoms 

Black Pumps/Trainers 

Outdoor Warm Tracksuit 

 

Music 

Music will be on Fridays and the children will be learning to play 

the ukulele. 
 

Equipment note 

Sadly, every year our lost property gets filled with lots of items of 

children’s uniform, coats, equipment and bags. We know how much you spend on these items and 

whilst every effort is made to return them to your child it is difficult if there is no name on the item.  

Please make sure all your child’s items have their name on wherever possible 

Thank you 

Mrs Tucker  Year 3 Teacher 


